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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Camden County Board of Commissioners 
Opens New Firehouse 

 

WOODBINE, Ga. – September 16, 2019 – The Camden County Board of Commissioners 

opened a new Firehouse 18 in the Tarboro area of northwestern Camden County. Replacing the existing 
fire station, the new Firehouse 18, located at 435 New Post Road in White Oak, is adjacent to Mary B. 
Smart Park.  
 

“The new Firehouse 18 is an asset to the Tarboro community, and builds on the Camden County Board of 
Commissioners’ commitment to providing Camden County Fire Rescue with the resources and equipment 
it needs to protect the public”, said District 1 Commissioner Lannie Brant. 
 

“We are proud to have a new home for our firefighters,” said Camden County Fire Rescue Chief Terry 
Smith. “This firehouse will serve Camden County well into the future.” 
 

Paid with SPLOST VII funds, the $600,000 fire station 
was designed by Roberts Civil Engineering and built 
by Bent Pine Construction. In addition to three 
apparatus bays, supplementary gear storage, and 
three bunk rooms, the 4,050 square foot new 
Firehouse 18 includes a public area to serve as a 
voting precinct. 
 

Neighbors and the public will be invited to an Open House/Ribbon Cutting ceremony that will be held later 
this autumn. The former fire station is slated for demolition and will be replaced with parking for visitors to 
Mary B. Smart Park.  
 

About Camden County:  Located in the extreme southeast corner of Georgia, Camden County truly is “Georgia’s Coastal Community of 
Choice.” Originally formed in 1777, Camden County is best known for its rich history, natural scenic beauty and Southern hospitality. Our vision is 
helping to make this the best place to live by preserving and enhancing the history and quality of life, while promoting smart growth and providing 
an efficient, effective and responsive government. 
 

Find us on:            

                    CCFR_GA  CamdenCountyFireRescue 
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